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Getting Closer to Industry

• Currently we don’t have many activities targeted at industry, but it is a point of attention
• IEEE does not have a clear advantage to many from industry

Attracting and Supporting Future Members
• We will continue to work as before, focusing on the efforts by the individual OUs, and a newsletter to the section. We

also have a linkedin group and a website which is regularly updated
• We held a very successful event on the future of electrical engineering in conjunction with our general assembly and

meet the IEEE fellows event. The event had over a 100 participants, many not being involved in IEEE activities before.
• We have a support scheme in place for many years, and we would like to continue those efforts.

Section Vitality
• Try to involve chapters more with the section management.

IEEE in Africa
• Focus efforts on well established areas, spread information elsewhere.

Support from IEEE Office in Vienna, Austria
• Point of contact in the same time zone, less delays, non-US approach
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